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Classes with the best attendance:  

Imperial 96.92% and St Andrews 99.57%  

Well done Year 6! 

PTA 
In the recent parent questionnaires, 

there was lots of interest in forming a 
Parent Teacher Association (PTA). A 
PTA is a great way to bring together 

parents, teachers and our wider local 
community to raise funds to support 

the school.  

  

If you are interested in being part of 
our PTA, please email Mrs Hardwick 

at 
pimlicoprimary@pimlicoacademy.org  

What is happening next week: 

Monday 15th November at 8.45am – 
Supporting your child with spelling in KS2 at 
Pimlico Primary with Miss Martin 

Tuesday 16th November at 8.45am – 
Handwriting in the Early Years at Pimlico 
Primary with Miss Ross and Miss Collis 

Wednesday 17th November – 
Year 4 have their trip to The Tate Britain with 
Mrs Anderson. Year 4 York will be going in 
the morning and Year 4 Warwick in the 
afternoon. 
 
Thursday 18th November at 9am – 
Understanding your Child’s Behaviour with 
Miss Fisher-Munoz and Michelle Mary Brown 
(from MIND) 

Friendship Friday 

Next week is Anti-Bullying week. The theme for 2021 is ‘One Kind Word’. Across 
the school, we will focus on kindness, empathy and the positives of healthy, kind 
and happy friendships. To support this, when teachers see children being kind they 
will be awarded kindness certificates. There will then be a prize draw in assembly. 
The more certificates the children get, the more likely they are to get a prize. We 
look forward to celebrating kindness all week.  

 


